
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/15/2013 12:37:13 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Just a quick hello! 

FYI, I love that you kindly assured her, as that is one of the many things you are so good at, 

I really believe she would be good at the Commission! 

From: 
Sent: 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Just a quick hello! 

Good afternoon Laura, 

I hope you are doing well. I wanted to thank you for encouraging me to take the CPUC exam 
again. I received the results of the exam I took a few weeks ago and I'm in the 4th rank. 
Although I'm not in the top three, I managed to bump into Paul while getting coffee prior to my 
exam and he kindly assured me that I can potentially get somewhere despite being in the 4th 
rank. 

The job hunt is still frustrating. I recently applied to a position with the SF Superior Court and 
was also referred to an 1822 Administrative Analyst position with the Port of SF in October. At 
this point, I'm patient and I know things will have to work out eventually. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Best, 

Reda 

Redacted 
Friday, November 15, 2013 12:28 PM 
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